

## TENNESSEE TRAILS ASSOCIATION

P. O. BOX 733 OAK RIDGE, TENNESSEE 37830

Frozen Head State Park April 20, 1974

Reply To:Robbie Hassler
P.O. Box 1
Byrdstown, Tn. 38549

Fifteen TTA officers and members met at the picnic grounds of Frozen Head State Park, at 5:00 P.M., April 20, for the purpose of discussing future plans and activities.

Preliminary plans were made for hosting the southeast region of the National Trails Council Seminar. Oct. 18-20,1974 at Cumberland Mountain State Park was chosen as the most suitable time and place. More definite plans were to be made in future board meetings.

Dot Lingerfelt gave a treasury report showing a balance of \$352.69.

A joint meeting with the Boy Scouts was planned at Prentice Cooper Sate Park on May 4 and 5. Sam Powell was named to coordinate the activity.

Local TTA membership chairmen were named by Pres. Lily Rose Claiborne. These were; Bill Stutz, Chattanooga; Tanya Shupe, Crossville; Ann Olson, Knoxville and Bob Brown of Nashville.

Possibilities of obtaining TTA shoulder patches was again discussed. Of these present at the meeting, all were in favor of purchasing a minimium amount of patches.

A trail construction demonstration and board meeting on June 15 at Fall Creek Falls Sate Park was scheduled as the next activity.

The meeting was adjourned at dark.

Respectfully submitted Robbie C. Hassler Recording Secretary